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Our ref: IRD22005186 
Contact officer: Sean Riordan  

17 October 2023 

Ms Jane Van Beelen  
Chief Legal & Regulatory Officer 
NBN Co Limited 
Level 13, 100 Mount Street 
NORTH SYDNEY, NSW, 2060 

By email: janevanbeelen@nbnco.com.au  
Copy to: usmansaadat@nbnco.com.au; matthewcole@nbnco.com.au   

Dear Ms Van Beelen 

Notice of acceptance of NBN Co’s proposed variation to the Special Access 
Undertaking (SAU)  

I refer to NBN Co’s proposed variation to the SAU lodged with the ACCC on 14 August 
2023. 

The ACCC gives written notice in accordance subsection 152CBG(5) of the Competition and 
Consumer Act 2010 (CCA) that it has accepted the proposed variation. The terms of the 
variation are contained in the document titled “NBN Co – SAU Variation (mark up) – 14 
August 2023” published on the ACCC website. 

The ACCC will publish its final decision along with this notice on its website shortly.   

I would also like to take this opportunity to thank you and all at NBN Co for the open and 
constructive way in which you’ve engaged with the ACCC and sectoral stakeholders in 
developing the 2023 SAU variation proposal. We look forward to continuing this productive 
engagement as the new SAU is implemented. 

Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
 
Sarah Proudfoot  
Executive General Manager, Infrastructure Division  
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